Homework



Children will receive all homework on a Friday to be completed by the following Thursday, They will write the homework pages that need to be completed in their reading records. They will keep receiving their weekly spellings, which should be learnt on the sheet provided before being tested on a Friday. The children will receive a variety of other homework tasks across the term to support topic work.



READING

Reading books and planners should be brought to school and taken home every day.



Children should read at least 4 times a week at home, including some reading to an adult. The children are also asked to write at least three good comments a week about what they have read about. Examples of questions they could answer can be found in their planners. They are expected to record reading in planners ready to be checked every day.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:

- Please ensure your child wears their PE kit on a Monday and Tuesday.
- Please can you make sure all children are wearing the correct school uniform to school every day, this includes a tie. Please label ALL uniform.
- All logins for the schools applications have been stuck into the children's' homework diaries. These include rollama and TT rockstars.
- Please encourage your child to play on TT rockstars at least $3 \times a$ week as it really benefits their maths learning.
- As the weather starts to get wetter, please ensure your child has a coat at school every day.